
DEPARTMENT OF CONSUMER AFFAIRS 

NASSAU COUNTY TAXI & LIMOUSINE COMMISSION 
FINGERPRINT BASED BACKGROUND CHECK 

AS REQUIRED BY §1-07 OF THE NCTLC RULES AND REGULATIONS, FOR-HIRE VEHICLE 
DRIVERS LICENSE APPLICATES ARE REQUIRED TO SUBMIT TO A FINGERPRINT BASED 
BACKGROUND CHECK AS PART OF THE VEHICLE DRIVERS LICENSE APPLICATION PROCESS.  
WHILE THE RESULTS WILL BE DELIVERED TO THIS DEPARTMENT FOR REVIEW BEFORE YOUR 
APPLICATION IS APPROVED/GRANTED, WE ASK THAT A COPY OF YOUR RECEIPT BE 
SUBMITTED WITH YOUR APPLICATION.   

YOU MAY MAKE A FINGERPRINT APPOINTMENT WITH IDENTOGO BY GOING TO THEIR 
WEBSITE: https://uenroll.identogo.com/ OR BY CALLING 877-472-6915. 

PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU PROVIDE THE FOLLOWING NCTLC SERVICE CODE: 158K5Z.

FOR MORE INFORMATION OR IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE EMAIL US AT: 
consumeraffairs@nassaucountyny.gov 

FAILURE TO COMPLETE A BACKGROUND CHECK WILL RESULT IN THE DENIAL OF YOUR 
LICENSE APPLICATION.

BRUCE A. BLAKEMAN 
COUNTY EXECUTIVE 

JOHN R. CAPECE 
COMMISSIONER 
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